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Welcome New Medical Providers 
 
“Light breeze, colorful leaves, bare trees, it must be 
Autumn”! Fall is the season that reminds us that change is 
beautiful and there are a lot of exciting changes going on 
right now in the nursing department. Dr. Findlay will no 
longer be our Medical Director as of October 1st, 2022. Dr. 
Findlay will be greatly missed. The assistance and support 
that she gave us during the COVID pandemic was 
invaluable. We wish her luck on her future endeavors.  
 

We would like to extend a warm 
welcome back to Dr. Field, MD, 
who will again be our Medical 
Director at The Baldwin Care 
Center. Dr. Field focuses on 
“providing care focused on comfort 

and quality of life.” 

 
We would also like to welcome 
Andrea Burns, DNP, A-GNP-C. 
Andrea will be our Nurse 
Practioner who will be assisting Dr. 
Field with taking great care of our 
residents and their medical needs.  
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Autumn Happenings 

 

September 

September 21st  

Birch Haven Pie & Ice Cream 

Social (in back parking lot) 

 

September 28 

BCC Apple Orchard Outing 

 

October 

October 3rd  

Birchwood Apartments Outing  

to Leisen Family  

Farm Pumpkin Patch 

 

October 7 

BCC Scenic Drive Outing 

 

October 13 

BCC Monthly Birthday 

Celebration with Rudy Rudesill 

 

October 24 - 31 

Pumpkin Decorating Contest 

 

October 31 

HAPPY HALLOWEEN 

& Spooktacular Music  

with Larry Radle 

 

 

 

 



 

NEWS FROM 
BIRCH HAVEN ASSISTED LIVING 
 
Happy Fall Y’All! On Wednesday, September 21st, 
we had a Pie and Ice Cream Social for our 
residents and two members of their families.  It 
was held in the back parking lot of Birch Haven 
Assisted Living. Lots of joy was shared and had by 
all. 
 
Currently, 20 residents are residing at our 
beautiful Birch Haven Assisted Living facility. We 
have 9 standard rooms and 1 large room 
available.  To learn more information or to 
schedule an appointment, please contact Jessica 
Bark, Nurse Manager, at (715) 684-3231 ext. 126. 
 
COME JOIN OUR CARING, COMPASSIONATE 
TEAM! Birch Haven Assisted Living is seeking 
qualified applicants. We currently have two 
Resident Assistant positions available for day 
shift. 
 
We also would love to train more people to be in 
this field! For more information and opportunities 
please contact, Jessica Bark, Nurse Manager. 
 
Jessica Bark, RN 
Birch Haven Assisted Living   
Nurse Manager 
 
 
 

  
 

  

 

 WELCOME VISITORS 

 

The front doors of Birchwood Apartments and 
Birch Haven will be unlocked form 8am -8pm 
daily.  Please remember to take your 
temperature, fill out the brief questionnaire, 
and sign in.  Please respect the health and 
safety of all who live here by wearing a mask 
and not lingering in all public spaces. 
 
If the doors are locked when you arrive at Birch 
Haven, there is a door bell to ring.  If you plan 
to visit a tenant of Birchwood Apartments 
when the doors are locked, please notify that 
tenant that you are waiting at the door.   
 
Thank You,  
Jenell and Jessica 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SWEET ROCK JUNCTION  
HORSE RANCH 
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BIRCHWOOD  
APARTMENTS 
 
The week of 
September 11 – 16th 
was Assisted Living Week.  The theme for the 
week was “Joyful Moments.”  Birchwood 
Apartments made JOY the theme for the month 
of September.  We have made an “Apples of Joy” 
tree.  Each tenant wrote something that brings 
them joy on an apple and we have it displayed 
for all to read as they go by.  Some of the 
responses were:  rain, smiles, food, cars, and our 
families.  Thank you for sharing “JOY” with all of 
us!   
 
Jenell Neidermyer, 
Birchwood Apartments 
Manager 

 
 

“Apples of Joy” Tree 
 

 
. 

 

FLU SEASON 2022-23 
 
Fall is quickly approaching — which means the 
return of pumpkin spice lattes, sweater 
weather, and unfortunately, flu season. 
 
Baldwin Care Center is currently working on 
consents and will be administering flu shots 
starting the week of September 19th. 
Birchwood Apartments and Birch Haven will be 
administering flu shots starting on September 
23rd.  

 

Getting the flu shot is the most important step 
to protect against the flu. 
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Mary Lou Wood (BCC resident) 

shares her passion for music 

and singing. 


